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ARTWORK FROM THE OHIO PASTEL ARTISTS LEAGUE
OCTOBER 17 – DECEMBER 28, 2019



 
 

 
 

Gallery Opening and Artists’ Reception
Thursday, October 17, 5:30-8 PM

FREE and Open to the Public
On display October 17 through December 28, 2019

Step into the natural beauty of our home state through the 
pastel artwork of The Ohio Pastel Artists League (OPAL). 
Located in Franklin County, OPAL was formed in 2012 
by a small group of artists who enjoyed painting in soft 
pastel. The organization is active with close to 70 members 
who continue to grow in artistic endeavors with painting, 
demonstrating, and exhibiting artwork. “Beautiful Ohio” 
captures in brushstroke the wonder and exquisite imagery 
that Ohio has to offer. 
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